
 

 

WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Sunday, April 22, 2018 

    

WOMEN’S DAY COMMITTEE! 

 Race For The Cure:  Immediately following our worship service 
TODAY, we will be selling the remaining Second Baptist Church 
180th Anniversary T-Shirts, polos, bags, jackets, etc. If you missed 
out the first time around, here’s another opportunity!  We have a 
limited quantity and sizes so don’t hesitate.  We are encouraging 
those who are participating in the “Race for the Cure” on Saturday, 
May 19th to wear their shirts to show solidarity of “Second for the 
Cure.” Please feel free to reach out to Sister Rhonda Caldwell-
Garrett or Sister Chanel Nelson.  

 Community Outreach Project:  Also, we are asking the members 
of Second Baptist to please support our Community Outreach 
Project by donating toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrushes, soaps and 
lotions) on the following Sundays: TODAY, April 29, May 6 and 
May 13. Thank you! 

Sister Carolyn Francis, Chair and Deaconess Deborah Lee, Co-Chair 
Women’s Day Committee. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
MUSIC MINISTRY: I am working on a detailed history of the Music and 
Worship Arts Ministry of Second Baptist Church. If you were EVER a 
part of ANY choir, praise & worship team, mime or dance group at 
Second, and have pictures, tapes or music to share, please contact me 
at sylviabakes@aol.com, 614-290-4711 or see me after church. This 
history will be presented as part of our Annual Heritage Festival in 
September. Thank you. Sister Sylvia Wilson. 



 

 

MISSION SUNDAY:  In keeping with our Church Initiative to increase 
our support of the Lott Carey Foreign Mission, next Sunday, April 29, 
2018 during our worship service we will take up a special offering 
designed for this purpose. Please make checks payable to Second 
Baptist with Lott Carey in memo line. Thank you. Pastoral Office. 
 
TWO BY TWO VISITATION:  Our Two by Two Visitations will take place 
immediately following our morning worship service next Sunday, April 
29th. If you plan to be a part of this activity, please meet us in the 
lounge. Sister Carolyn Holmes. 
 
MEN’S MINISTRY OUTING: Attention Men! It’s time for our Men’s 
Ministry annual trip to Cincinnati’s Great American Ballpark. Come and 
join us for an evening of fun and fellowship on Friday, June 8, 2018 to 
watch the Cincinnati Reds versus the St. Louis Cardinals. Tickets are 
available on a first come, first paid basis at $60 per person for the ticket 
and the bus. Food and refreshments will be served on the way. Limited 
to 50! The bus will depart from the church at 3:30 p.m. (Game time is 
7:10 p.m.) Please make checks payable to Deacon Guy Reece (614) 
323-7917 or (614) 525-3776. Men’s Ministry. 
 
APPRECIATION:  To Pastor Washington, Minister Washington and my 
Second Baptist Church family, I want to express my heartfelt thanks for 
all your prayers, visits, cards and telephone calls during my recent 
hospitalization.  It is a true blessing to be a part of such a loving and 
caring church family.  Please continue to keep me and my family in your 
prayers as you will remain in mine.  God is good!  Sincerely, Brother 
George Miller and my mother Mrs. Donna Miller. 

 

 


